
TOWN OF AURORA 

TOWN BOARD WORK SESSION 

October 11, 2016 
 

 
 

 The following members of the Aurora Town Board met on Tuesday, October 11, 2016 at 

5:30 p.m. in the Southside Municipal Center Town Hall Auditorium, 300 Gleed Avenue, East 

Aurora, NY, for the purpose of holding a work session to review proposed Town Codes: 
 

 Present:  Susan A. Friess  Councilwoman 

    Jolene M. Jeffe  Councilwoman 

    Jeffrey T. Harris  Councilman 

    Charles D. Snyder  Councilman 

    James J. Bach   Supervisor 

     
 

 Others Present: Ronald Bennett  Town Attorney 

    William Kramer  Code Enforcement Officer 

         

 

1)  Code Review: 
 

 The Board continued its review of proposed Code changes.  They discussed the process 

of putting the changes into local law format, notifying the County Planning Department, and 

holding a public hearing.   

 Chapter 116 was reviewed in depth and changes made to correspond with the proposed 

District Regulations changes.   

 At their regular meeting after this work session the Board will consider setting public 

hearings to further extend the moratoriums on Subdivisions and Open Development Areas.  

 Several Board members will be attending a seminar on Solar Energy and local laws 

relating to it on Thursday, October 13, 2016 in Orchard Park.  This information will be used to 

develop a solar energy local law for the Town.  There is currently a moratorium on solar 

projects. 

 

 

Martha L. Librock 

Town Clerk 


